
June 2, 2021

Dear Parents and Graduates,

First I would like to apologize for the late information concerning the
details of the Cap and Gown ceremony.  Because of Covid-19 and the
recent announcement of the Alberta Government and clarification
concerning that announcement we are finally in a position to share
more details for our Grad event.

Right now the weather looks like it will cooperate for us to go ahead on
Saturday June 12, this date will be confirmed on Monday June 7th. We
will continue to watch the forecast and only change after that if
absolutely necessary.

Here are times and details:

● Tuesday pick up cap and gowns any time during school hours
● Thursday 4pm Virtual Feather Blessing Ceremony
● Friday June 11 at 1:30 sharp a rehearsal
● Saturday June 12, 12-12:30 pick up picnic lunch
● Grads be at school at 5:15
● Drive by community celebration at 5:30
● Parking opens at 6:15 - ONE VEHICLE PER GRADUATE
● Graduation ceremonies begin at 7pm

If we move to a phase 2 we will have more flexibility for the event
(ie grads on stage, group picture, cap toss, photo booth). This
event will be live streamed and posted to YouTube to be viewed
after for family and friends.

Please call the school if you have any questions. Thanks so much for
your patience.

Nony Orr


